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May 2, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management of Ellensburg, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); 
Tariff # 12 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed, please find revised pages 2 and 23 to the above-referenced tariff. These proposed revised tariff 
pages contain new services for the rental of bear proof 96-gallon carts. We have seen increased requests 
for these carts and are looking to provide the carts as soon as possible. The monthly rental charge for the 
cart we have calculated is $10.50 per month. The requested effective date of the proposed tariff revisions 
is May 10, 2023.  

Enclosed for your review are our workpapers. Upon approval by the Commission, we will begin marketing 
the availability of the containers. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours,  

Evan Burmester 
Sr. Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Tami Yager 
Curt Kazen 
Tyler Mackay 
Clerk of the Board, Kittitas County Chair 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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